
 

 

18 August 2025 
 
Dear Year 11 Leaver 
 
GCSE Results Day – Thursday 21 August 2025 
 
You are invited to collect your GCSE results from school on Thursday 21 August between 8.30am and 
11am. You will need to enter the site via the Derby Road entrance and collect results from the Dining 
Hall.  
 
You are required to sign for your results and confirm your Post-16 destination before your results are 
given to you. Members of the senior leadership team will be available should you need to discuss your 
Post-16 pathway. 
 
If you have any immediate questions, please ask any of the teachers or administrative staff who are 
present on the day. Mrs Parkman, our Exams Officer, and myself will be contactable via email should 
you have any further queries.  
 
Please do not telephone the school or leave messages during the summer break as these may not 
be accessible to staff until our return to school in September.  
 
Yours sincerely  
 

 
 
Mrs T Stockley 
Deputy Headteacher 
stockleyt@jfcs.org.uk 
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